
2024 CHS Football Homecoming Shirts

Please indicate the quantity ordered in the box.
All shirts are $15. Payment must accompany the order.
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Homecoming is October 11, so forms and money can be turned in to homeroom teacher (K-8)
or any of the Cassville school offices no later than Friday, September 13.

Please fill out:
Student Name: ___________________________________

Parent/Guardian:________________________ Teacher Grades K-8: ____________________

Phone: ____________________ Building to be delivered to (circle one): K-2 3-5 6-8 9-12

Please make checks payable to: Cassville FBLA
Return forms with payment NO LATER THAN September 13, 2024

Shirts will be sent home with students (K-8) by October 2 and others can be picked up at HS
office on or after October 2.

For questions, please contact Jessica Newkirk (FBLA Advisor) at
jnewkirk@cassville.k12.mo.us


